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Please do not change the boundary. Having children cross the 472 bridge on Rathburn Rd and  Burnhamthorpe Rd to
get to school is NOT SAFE!  Bussing is not an option, as there will always be some days that children will walk
(missed the bus, extra curricular activities etc.).  The curbs are low, the bridges are slippery when wet, and not to
mention the children that will hang over the rail to watch the cars on 427!
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